Hilbert, Hans

From: Renee Schwass <schwassr@town.madison.wi.us>
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2019 1:44 PM

To: ‘roger.lane@countyofdane.com'

Cc: Hilbert, Hans

Subject: FW: 2777 Marshall Pkwy Addition

Hans and Roger,

Please be advised that the Plan Committee met regarding the variance request for Reggie Lund at 2777 Marshall
Parkway. The Plan Committee’s only comment is that the garage addition and driveway are not to cross the neighboring
property lines.

Please contact me if you need further information.

Thank you,
Renee Schwass

From: Reggie Lund [mailto:reggielund@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 1:06 PM

To: Renee Schwass

Subject: Re: 2777 Marshall Pkwy Addition

Hi Renee,

I submitted our variance application yesterday to Dane County. Hans mentioned that he would still need a letter
from the Town of Madison. Can you send a email with a letter acknowledging that the Town of Madison is
aware of our request for the variance.

Hilbert.hans@countyofdane.com

Thanks,
Reggie

On Mon, Jan 7, 2019 at 12:28 PM Reggie Lund <reggielund@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Renee,

Thank-you for the update. When we update the driveway we will make sure to stay on our property line.
Thanks,
Reggie

On Mon, Jan 7, 2019 at 9:41 AM Renee Schwass <schwassr@town.madison.wi.us> wrote:

Reggie,



The Plan Committee met this morning regarding your variance. | will contact Dane County Zoning. The only concern
the Plan Committee has is that they want to see the driveway/project contained to your property, and not cross over
to the neighbor’s property.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Renee

From: Reggie Lund [mailto:reggielund@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 3:08 PM

To: Renee Schwass

Subject: 2777 Marshall Pkwy Addition

Hi Renee,

Thanks again for the information today. | have attached the building plans showing the garage addition we are
requesting a variance for from Dane County. I have also included the survey site map of the property. The
house is currently a one-story which we will also be updating with second story. If you have any questions or
need more information please let me know.

Also would you please send me the date of the Plan Commission meeting so | can let Dane County know
when we apply on Tuesday.

Thanks,

Reggie



